
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 21st January, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                           In  yesterdays Gospel we heard about the wedding feast at Cana, where 

Jesus performed a miracle, changing water into wine so that everyone could enjoy a joyful 

celebration. This miracle reminds us of  the joy of heaven, which is often described as a 

wedding feast to which we are all invited. Jesus came to bring joy to everyone. 

SACRAMENT  OF  RECONCILIATION 

The Baptised Catholic children in Year 3 are 
invited to enrol for their first Sacrament of 

Reconciliation (see separate letter to follow). 

The children will participate in a series of 5 
lessons and then receive the Sacrament in 

March. If you would like your child to  

participate, please complete the reply slip at 
the end of the letter. Thank you. 
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Events this week 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
 

The children in Year 4 will begin their 
preparation for First Holy Communion 

in May, next week. 
Please keep them and their families 
in your prayers as they participate in 
their lessons and continue to attend 

Mass weekly. 
Thank you. 

Monday Donkey Sanctuary visit for a small group 

Tuesday  

Wednesday Year 3 swimming  .    

Thursday 8.15– Credit Union open for savers– new savers welcome 
 
 

Friday 9.05am– Praise assembly– all welcome 
 
 



SCHOOL DINNERS 
If your child doesn’t already have 

school dinners , you might like them to 
try them occasionally (especially the 
children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 

who have their school meals paid for by 
the government). 

All our meat , fruit and vegetables are 
fresh (not frozen) and are prepared  

daily on our premises. 
Please continue to order all meals on 

Live Kitchen. 
Thanks. 

BALANCES ON LIVE KITCHEN 
Please log into your dinner money accounts 

on Live kitchen to check outstanding  
balances . We have a large number of people 
who have not paid for Christmas dinner yet. 

Thanks. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Evie-Grace Mc Elhone and Olivia Smith Best attendance-  

Year 6 

99.3% 

Well done. 

Year 1  Jack Skinner and Max Cooper 

Year 2 Oakley Cowlam and Oliver Walsh 

Year 3 Dara Smith-Edwards and Deborah Ogholaja 

Year 4 Lexie Clarke and all of Year 4 

Year 5 Adam Zaborski and Sienna Magner 

Year 6 Isaac Carney and Jonjo Parker 

 

A FEW REMINDERS… 
 

PE KITS– Black shorts and white T-
shirts should be kept in school for PE 

lessons this half-term. 
 

NAIL VARNISH– Should not be worn 
in school. 

 
PUMPS– should be safe to wear and 

worn daily. New pumps can be 
bought from our school office. 

 
SCHOOL STARTS at 8.55am and  

finishes at 3pm– children should  
arrive and be collected promptly. 

 
     Please encourage your child to read at  
      home, learn spellings and times tables… 
                          Thank you. 

TEETH BRUSHING SCHEME 

It is great to see the vast majority in all 

classes brushing their teeth on a daily  

basis in school. 

Last week we received a gold star award 

for promoting and facilitating this  

worthwhile scheme. Thank you everyone. 

 

I hope you all have a 
loveIy week. 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=p0OyGV7vvI32OM&tbnid=3KZRrvc2SiQxGM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohnsgreatmarsden.ik.org%2Fp_Attendance_Policy.ikml&ei=KAd6U8jQMYjeygP9vYGQCA&bvm=bv.66917471

